
Annual Parish Meeting of Grinton parish held on Monday 5th May 2014 at 7.45pm in Grinton Parish 

Hall. 

Present: Chairman Cllr H Brown, Cllrs Coates, Alderson and Sunter, the clerk, local press reporter and 

four members of the public. Apologies were accepted from Cllr Porter. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read, approved and signed. 

Matters Arising: Cllr Alderson had cleared weeds from the hall frontage. 

Correspondence: A letter from Mr Atkins requesting repairs to the small wooden footbridge on the 

moor road was brought to the attention of the meeting. As a temporary measure the clerk is to 

request the N Parks ranger erect hazard tape and signs to prevent usage of the bridge. A letter will 

be sent to J Hills, agent for Mr Halliday, who owns the land directly above the birdge to try and 

ascertain ownership. 

Any other business: Mike Briggs will be asked to repair the latch on the plantation gate and lift the 

gate at the end of the Causeway which is catching on the wall and is difficult to open. 

As there was no further business the chairman closed the meeting. Next meeting May 2015 in 

Grinton Parish Hall. 

 

 


